
HARVEY CEDARS, NJ     Monday, March 7, 2025 

The regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Borough of Harvey Cedars, NJ was 
called to order by Mayor Imperiale at 8:30am. Commissioner Rice and Commissioner Gieger 
were present.  

The Mayor also asked all to rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  

The Mayor stated to the best of his knowledge all the requirements of the Sunshine Law have 
been met. Pursuant to the applicable portions of the New Jersey Open Public Meetings Act, 
adequate notice of this meeting has been given. The schedule of this meeting of the Board of 
Commissioners of the Borough of Harvey Cedars is listed in the notice of meetings posted on the 
bulletin board located in the Borough Hall and the Borough’s website and was published in the 
Beach Haven Times and the Asbury Park Press and on January 8, 2025. 

 
ORDINANCE #2025-009: FIRST READING – AN ORDINANCE AUTHORIZING AN 

EMERGENCY APPROPRIATION IN THE AMOUNT OF $250,000 FOR THE 
PREPARATION OF A TAX MAP AND EXECUTION OF A COMPLETE 
PROGRAM OF REVALUATION OF REAL PROPERTY FOR THE USE OF THE 
LOCAL ASSESSOR 
Motion to adopt: Commissioner Rice 

 Second: Commissioner Gieger 
 

Vote: Aye Nay Absent Abstain 
Mayor Imperiale X    
Commissioner Gieger X    
Commissioner Rice X    

 

COMMISSIONER REPORTS / TOPICS OF INTEREST 

PRIVILEGE OF THE FLOOR 

Martin Whalen – 2 W. Bergen – raised questions on who ordered a revaluation and the 
$250,000 appropriation. Commissioner Rice shared that the Ocean County Board of Taxation 
ordered the revaluation. He added that the $250,000 will not necessarily all be spent. Mayor 
Imperiale explained that the borough has not had a revaluation in twenty years.  

 

MOTION TO ADJOURN 
Motion to approve: Commissioner Rice 
Second: Mayor Imperiale 
The meeting adjourned at 8:40 AM 

_______________________________  
Christine Lisiewski, Acting Municipal Clerk 
 

 John M. Imperiale, Mayor  

                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                        Joseph F. Gieger, Commissioner  

                                                                                                               

                                                                                                              Paul G. Rice, Commissioner 


